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Highway Superintendent Report: 04/20/2021 * Larry White 
 
We have cut trees on the North Woods, Grandy, Lazy River, Fordham, Blanchard 
and Belleville roads. 
 
We now have both woodsheds full and approximately 20 cords still outside. 
 
We have stripped the plows and sand equipment and washed everything down 
and did some paint touch-ups. 
 
All roads have been swept and bridges cleaned. 
 
We have been through all roads patching and will be going through them again 
soon. 
 
We have graded and added gravel where needed on all roads. 
 
We have stripped rock on Fordham and Lafaver roads; drilled and will be blasting 
Wednesday. This will increase visibility on Fordham Hill and drainage on Lafaver 
roads.  
 
All men have had their MSHA first Aid and CPR classes. 
 
I thank the men for a productive month. 
 
 
 

 


